
Jim Mccallum


From: Jim Mccallum


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 3:01 PM


To: susan.buchanan@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA staff warned in Sept. 1 directive against contradicting Trump from The


Washington Post


https://wapo.st/2LCWARJ?tid=ss_mail


Sent from my iPad


https://wapo.st/2LCWARJ?tid=ss_mail
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